
Date: 3rd September 2021 

Reminders for Next Week: 

• Please remember to log in to ParentMail 

to order hot school meals a week in advance.  

• Please ensure your child has a coat in 

school each day.  

• If you haven’t already, please ensure that all your 

child’s clothes, coats, bags and lunchboxes etc are 

clearly labelled with their name.  

Well Being Top Tip this 

week: 

Remember that self care is not selfish, its 

essential! Plan a fun and relaxing activity 

this weekend and make time for it!  

Hellos, Goodbyes and Changes  

 

A really big welcome to all of our new children in Ash 

and Alder and Nursery. We would also like to send a big 

welcome to those who have joined us in other year 

groups in the school as well. We warmly welcome all of 

you and your families to our community and look 

forward to seeing all your lights shining!  

We would also like to welcome several new staff who 

have joined our team this year: Mrs Huggins and Mrs 

Collings have joined our Early Years Team, Mrs King and 

Miss Ashall who have joined Year 1, Mr Sloan who has 

joined us in Year 2 and Miss Reilly-Wheeler, Mrs Ince 

and Mrs Majek who have joined our Year 5/6 Team.  

Half Term Value 

Responsibility 

Covid19  

If your child develops symptoms of Covid19 then 

they are not to attend school. You need to book a 

PCR test and your child needs to isolate until they 

have received the results of the test.  

If your child is identified as being in close contact 

with a positive case, they do not need to isolate 

unless they develop any symptoms. It is 

recommended that they take a PCR test but they 

can still attend school even while waiting for results. 

School is no longer responsible for track and trace 

when a positive case is identified. However, we may 

be contacted for information. If we have an 

outbreak (5 or more cases within a particular group 

of children) we may be given specific requirements 

to follow for a period of time which we will keep 

you informed of when relevant.  


